
Sausage kolache, yogurt or 
cereal w/toast, juice, milk

Egg and cheese soft taco or 
cereal w/toast, juice, milk

Breakfast pizza or cereal w/
toast, juice, milk

Waffles and sausage or cereal 
w/toast, juice, milk

Cinnamon roll, bacon or 
cereal w/toast, juice, milk

Beef  and cheese chalupas, 
tortilla chips, salsa, garden salad, 
refried beans, applesauce, milk

Country fried steak, mashed 
potatoes, gravy, savory green 
beans, toll, strawberry cup, milk

Soft beef  tacos, baby carrots 
w/ranch, seasoned corn, salsa, 
orange smiles, milk

Popcorn chicken, roll, zesty 
cucumbers, sweet potato fries, 
sliced peaches, milk

Pizza choice, garden salad, 
California blend, apple slices, 
milk
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The principal, Bryan Shipman, 
of  Blackwell CISD announced 
today that Harrison Gott has 
been named a Commended 
Student in the 2015 National 
Merit Scholarship Program.  A 
Letter of  Commendation from 
the school and National Merit 
Scholarship Corporation 
(NMSC), which conducts the 
program, will be presented by the 
principal to this scholastically 
talented senior.

BLACKWELL SCHOOL NEWS “The young men and women 
being named Commended 
Students have demonstrated 
outstanding potential for 
academic success,” commented a 
spokesperson for NMSC.  
“These students represent a 
valuable national resource; 
recognizing their 
accomplishments, as well as the 
key role their schools play in 
their academic development, is 
vital to the advancement of  
educational excellence in our 
nation.  We hope that this 
recognition will help broaden 
their educational opportunities 
and encourage them as they 
continue their pursuit of  
academic success.”

The quilt will be raffled at the 
Fall Festival, October 25.  It is a 
signature quilt.  We are selling 
the right to sign a block and two 
raffle tickets.  See any senior for 
raffle tickets.

The PSAT/NMSQT will be 
administered on Wednesday, 
October 15, 2014 at Bronte 
High School.  This testing 
session is available to all 
Blackwell juniors, including 
home-schooled students eligible 
to attend school in the Blackwell 
CISD.

Junior students currently 
enrolled at Blackwell ISD will 
automatically be registered.  The 
students will be given a PSAT 
study guide prior to the test.

Home-school students will 
need to register for the test at 
http://www.nationalmerit.org.  
After registering online, please 
notify Mrs. Coalson, counselor at 
Blackwell CISD.

For additional information, 
please contact Mrs. Coalson at 
(325) 282- 2311.  You may also 
visit www.collegeboard.com for 
more information.

About 34,000 Commended 
Students throughout the nation 
are being recognized for their 
exceptional academic promise.  
Although they will not continue 
in the 2015 competition for 
National Merit Awards, 
Commended Students placed 
among the top five percent of  
more than 1.5 million students 
who entered the 2015 
competition by taking the 2013 
Preliminary SAT/National 
Merit Scholarship Qualifying 
Test (PSAT/NMSQT).

The Blackwell varsity cheer team shows 
love for the Hornets.


